STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS25621

This legislation seeks to amend current language to reflect the Commission of Pardons and Parole's role
in making treaty transfer decisions. In previous years, the Department of Correction has delegated this
responsibility to the commission. The commission has been responsible for this process since 2006.

FISCAL NOTE

There will be no fiscal impact to the General Fund. The Department of Justice pays for the transportation
of the offender to their county.

Contact:
Sandy Jones, Executive Director

Pardons and Parole Commission
(208) 334-2520

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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